
From: Alex Poliakov  
Sent: January 12, 2023 4:29 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton 
 
Dear Town Clerk Town Clerk, 
 
We really looking at the city for help and guidance to grow our family business and prosper. 
Please give us the chance we deserve. 
 
Sincerely,  
Alex Poliakov 
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